

Luciralia Ibarra < luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Fri, Nov 6, 2015 at 11:10 AM

Crossroads Scoping

3 messages

Kyndra Joy Casper <kcasper@linerlaw.com>

To: Luciralia Ibarra < luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Cc: Noel Hyun Fleming <nfleming@linerlaw.com>

Hi Luci,

Hope you are having a good week.

We want to have a couple of translators at the Scoping Meeting. Please let me know how we can do that.

Thank you.

Best. Kyndra

Sent from my iPhone

Kyndra Joy Casper, Esq.



kcasper@linerlaw.com

633 West 5th Street | Suite 3200

213.694.3141 direct

Los Angeles, CA 90071-2005

213.694,3100 main

dow nload v card

213.694,3101 fax

linerlaw.com

Privileged and Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or Responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Please advise immediately if you or your employer does not consent to internet email for messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of my firm shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL

Luciralia Ibarra < luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Mon, Nov 9, 2015 at 11:09 AM

To: Kyndra Joy Casper <kcasper@linerlaw.com>

Hi Kyndra,

Sorry for the delay in responding. I would recommend securing your own translators for the scoping meeting. Given that it is a Saturday scoping meeting, we are unlikely to get city staff to attend.

-Luci

[Quoted text hidden]

Luciralia Ibarra

Sr. City Planner

Major Projects Department of City Planning 200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Ph: 213.978.1378 Fx: 213.978.1343

Kyndra Joy Casper <kcasper@linerlaw.com> To: Luciralia Ibarra < luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org> Mon, Nov 9, 2015 at 11:46 AM

Thanks, Luci!! We will do that. ©

From: Luciralia Ibarra [mailto:luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org]

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 11:09 AM

To: Kyndra Joy Casper

Subject: Re: Crossroads Scoping

Hi Kyndra,

Sorry for the delay in responding. I would recommend securing your own translators for the scoping meeting. Given that it is a Saturday scoping meeting, we are unlikely to get city staff to attend.

-Luci

Kyndra Joy Casper, Esq. Liner LLP Direct 213.694.3141 kcasper@linerlaw.com

[Quoted text hidden]